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QUICK READ NOTES 
NEWS & NOTES 

 

Schedule for Week: 
 There will be no practice for all groups on Friday and Saturday 
due to the FAST 500 meet. 
 

Notify Staff If Not Returning For Next Block: 
 If you don’t plan to swim the next block, please make sure to 
contact either Coach Garrett or Coach Dan ASAP to have your 
account paused. 

 

FAST 500 Itinerary: 
 No more entries are being allowed for the FAST 500 meet. The 
meet itinerary is attached to this email. 

 

Enchanted Forest Meet: 
 The Noblesville Enchanted Forest meet is active on our site. If 
plan to attend, please make sure to declare your swimmer by May 10th at 
the latest. Please be aware this meet fills quickly so you may not be able 
to get into the meet If you miss the deadline. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• No practice on Friday or 
Saturday. 

• Notify staff if taking block off. 

• FAST 500 Itinerary out 
Thursday. 

• Enchanted Forest meet 
active. 
 
 

 

 

 UPCOMING DATES 

 

• FAST 500 (3/4-3/5) 
 


